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Upcoming…. 
Mar 23-Apr 5 Ax Student Art Show 
April 7 Good Friday No School 
April 10 Easter Monday No School 
April 12 School Wide Guest Speaker presents Anything is Possible when you…Embrace where you live! 
April 13-14 Parent Teacher Interviews  

G3’s role within our school 
is three-fold. The first role is the connection created and provided within 
a core group of students with an advisor twice a week for four years. Sec-
ondly, G3 provides a space for important school communication and in-
formation such as course selection process, graduation information and 
school wide guest speakers. Thirdly, curriculum is covered to allow for 
students to receive a credit from this time in their final year of high 
school. Attendance in G3 is required like any other class and marks are 
updated in Brightspace as well as on the PS Portal. This year our facilita-
tor, Mr. Gaunce, has provided assignments that are meant to provide 
students with a chance to practice the outcomes of the course as well as 
reflect on the skills that the course is designed around, such as goal 
setting,  study habits, career research, time management, perseverance, 
etc. All skills that will hopefully make life easier in high school and after 
graduation. Students were reminded, as in any classroom or course at 
SRHS, that if they have questions or concerns with in G3, please direct 
them to your advisor, Mr. Gaunce or Mrs. Lauridsen.   

Connection, Reconnection and Being Involved 
allows our students to become a part of SRHS. We encourage active participation in our classrooms, clubs, activities, and athletics. 

Good attendance 
requires students to be in class, seated and read to participate when the final bell sounds. Families are asked to provide excuses for 

known absences by providing a written note, emailing or calling the school. Chronic tardies and absences will be addressed by  G3 

teacher notifying home after 5 absences and administration will connect with families and student to discuss a plan if 10 or more 

absences are reached. If students are tardy or truant, teachers will hold students accountable. 

Knowing their Academic Progress 
allows a student to understand how well they are doing in each class. Teachers provide feedback on their learning in various ways so 

it is essential that all work assigned is completed. Using the PS Parent Portal will allow students and families to stay updated in each 

course as marks are updated by teachers regularly. 

A Big Thank you … 

To the Sonics who volunteer each morning to provide breakfast 
choices to their fellow classmates.  

To the members of our Parent School Support Committee 
who approved the purchase of a large scale printer. This 
printer will allow banners and posters to be created at SRHS 
to improve communication.  

To the staff that work hard to: supervise and lead clubs, clean our school, supervise activities, volunteer as staff advisors to teams, 
fundraise for our athletics, work with the families and community in our office, coach teams, fundraise for graduation events, lead our 
drama program, work in our cafeteria, fundraise for our breakfast program, provide resources for our students and families, along with 
doing their very best to care for and educate our students inside and outside our classrooms.  
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